
All Work on the 
Rehab of the Door 

and Entrance to the 
Van Allen House Has 

Ceased!
Why? 

Because the head of the Ramapo 
Conservancy and the boro of 
Oakland refuse to provide a 
temporary key to enable the 
completion of the door. All raw 
wood is now exposed to rot and 
decay.

A simple project has become the 
victim of obstructionism, indecision 
and bureaucracy. Shame on them!

And the Ramapough Conservancy 
wants our support?

They should first support their 
volunteers! 


